
Albany Area Schools Family Exit Survey 
 

To help us better meet the needs of our students and families, please complete this 
short survey, offering us valuable feedback about why you decided to leave our 
school district. Having completed the survey, please return it using the self-
addressed stamp envelope provided. Thank you. Much appreciated! 
 

*  *  *  *  * 
 
Please indicate why you decided to have your child or children attend a new school 
by checking all that apply. 
 
	

☐	The new school is closer to where we live. 
 
 
☐	The new school is closer to my place of work. 
 
 
☐	My child/children wished to attend a new school because of a friend/friends who attend there. 
 
 
☐	I had concerns about your school’s environment (safety, drugs, or negative peer pressure). 
 
 
☐	It was my child’s/children’s choice to leave the Albany Area School District. 
 
 
☐	I was unhappy with the quality of instruction at my child’s school. 
 
 
☐	I was unhappy with the quality of the school’s programs and activities. 
 
 
☐	I was unhappy with the community and its quality of living. 
 
 
☐	Other reason(s)  Please provide details below. 


